
HB 265 -- SPECIAL EDUCATION DUE PROCESS HEARINGS (Cunningham, 86)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Elementary and Secondary Education

Currently, a special education due process hearing requires a
five-business-day notice for the introduction of evidence unless
it is an expedited hearing.  This bill removes the exception for
expedited hearings and makes the five-day notice applicable to
them.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2008, FY 2009, and
FY 2010.


